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Non Resident Indians (NRI) Assistance Cell 
This cell members will actively coordinate with NRI’s in order to be an interface be-
tween NRI’s and their motherland. What all developments at macro level plus at the 
particular state of the NRI, the cell members will keep on updating the NRIs about 
socio-economic-political developments taking place in India. 
  
Further NRIs who wish to setup or invest back in the country and needs support and 
guidance about the sector of his preference and the government or private projects 
available then this cell’s local team will identify such opportunity for them and pro-
vide consultancy. Similarly, if  the NRI wishes to undertake social work or donate or 
wish to do some work in his native place or state,  like adoption of school, charitable 
hospital, assist Women Self Help Group in marketing their products,  members of this 
Cell will take up the responsibility to execute the projects on behalf of the NRIs. 
  
Further, if the NRIs wish to provide their family members in India health care facili-
ties, security arrangements, education for the children of their relatives, obtaining 
Visa and settle some local disputes, the members of this Cell will provide timely as-
sistance to its NRI members and their families in India. Also if the NRI wishes to vis-
it his native place in India for medical treatment for self or for the family members 
needs local level co-ordination and assistance, the Members of this Cell will provide 
all assistance. 
  
This Cell will be a two-way coordination platform , if someone from the same native 
place is looking for some assistance abroad, the Members of this Cell will seek NRI 
members for assistance in the place where he is settled. 
  
Thus NRI Cell will be a nodal central point for all types of professional  and  person-
al assistance to  the NRIs residing abroad and his county’s - his state - his native 
place - or his family members back here or assistance he wants locally along with any 
other specific assistance is needed or coordination needed even with government & 
administrative departments. 

In order to register and share your need , you can log on to the website , register 
yourself and then submit an application for the assistance you need and then our 
counselling team will get back to you on the same.A dedicated team and a helpline  
number too to seek assistance Internationally is placed for the same.
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